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Subj: Invitation to Orquesta Sinfonica de Chile
Date; 6/9/2009 4:37:51 P.M. Eastern Daylight Time
From: contact@nesterowicz.pl
To: info@juanpabloizquierdo.com

Dear Maestro,

As you know, the next year we will celebrate Bicentenario da Chile. I would like to make next season special with 
concerts conducted by the most distinguished conductors especially come from Chile.
Therefore I would much appreciate if you accept my invitation to conduct the concert with Orquestra Sinfonica de 
Chile in Santiago.
I would like to propose the date for concerts October 15-16, 2010. Rehearsals will start October 12, 2010.
Please, let me know that these dates are work for your schedule
I hope you would accept my invitation and Orchestra would enjoy to work with you and the audience in Santiago 
will get possibility to listen to the great music conducted by you

Looking forward to hear from you
With my best regards
Michal Nesterowicz
Music Director
Orquesta Sinfonica de Chile

www.nesterowicz.pl
contact@nesterowicz.pl
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